
Tuesday 19th December - Riding Lights Theatre Performance in
School
Wednesday 20th December - KS2 celebration
Thursday 21st December am - Reindeer and a ‘special visitor’
Thursday 21st December pm - Reindeer Rush for all and KS1
celebration
Friday 22nd December 12pm - School closes for Christmas

Monday 8th January 2024 - School opens for the Spring term
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C L A S S  A T T E N D A N C E

This week Green and Blue class performed their Nativity play for the whole school in their dress rehearsal and then for
parents. The children did so well in their performance of 'Barmy Bethlehem', they spoke their lines loudly and clearly,
remembered their parts and sang beautifully. The children from the Orange unit performed their Nativity play last week,
and again put on what I'm sure you'll agree, was an excellent performance. A huge well done to all the children and to the
staff teams from Orange unit, Green and Blue class - it's clear how much work went on behind the scenes in order to
make these performances a success.

Next week we are looking forward to watching the pantomime on Tuesday followed by a reindeer visit and reindeer
charity run on Thursday. If you have yet to contribute please do so via parent pay as soon as you are able. 
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Our target is 97%

This week we welcomed our Local PCSO
(Police community supporting Officer)
into school to do an assembly with our
Key Stage 2 children. This is part of our
continuing work on diversity. 
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